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15 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Announcement – 2022 Annual Meeting to go fully virtual 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As a result of the recent flooding, damage to roads and road closures, the Rice Marketing Board 
has made the decision to move its Annual Meeting, scheduled for 16th November in Leeton, to a 
virtual only meeting using MS Teams. 
 
This change has been necessary for the safety of all those who would be travelling to Leeton this 
week. 
 
There is still time to register to attend virtually, please email secretary@rmbnsw.org.au for your dial 
in link. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Nyree Dunn 
Board Secretary 
RICE MARKETING BOARD FOR 
THE STATE OF NEW SOUTH WALES 
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